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Ladies win Putt Putt Battle of the Sexes Tournament 

Talent Show 2019 
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Message from the Desk of Rick Schlager 
Forest Lake Estates Homeowners’ Association (FLE HOA) President 
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We always look forward to October when most of 
the snow birds come to Forest Lake Estates. In just 
4-6 short weeks it will be time to say goodbye for 
another season.  The fall always starts at a nice 
steady pace and now we look back and see just how 
fast time passes us by.  In the next few weeks most 
of our activities will wind down. This issue will be 
our last large Newsletter and then we begin our 
summer activities. If anyone wants to be involved in 
supporting summer activities, please contact Mike Reid, Carolyn Keithley, 
or any other Board Member. 

About the middle of April, we will see Steve (our ELS manager) move on 
to a new regional manager’s position in the Sarasota area of Florida.  I 
would like to thank him for all he has done to maintain a good working 
relationship with the HOA board and the residents of this community.  If 
you should have a chance please wish him well. 

This letter is being written before our Annual Patio Party on Sunday 
March 24th.  This year we are serving pulled pork or pulled chicken.  Last 
year we had 670 attendees which included about 100 guests.  This year 
we have already distributed 890 tickets. Dell will be performing again 
this year.  This event is always a fun time for all, our last big get together.   

We have had a very successful season of activities.  We have received 
many comments/suggestions that we have either acted on or turned 
over to ELS management for resolution. We still have some areas of 
improvement and over the next few months will work to provide 
strategies to implement change in some of our procedures. 

This has been such a wonderful year getting together with old friends 
and family. Again, thanks to the many volunteers who either ran 
different activities or supported them. Without your time and effort, we 
would not have had such a wonderful year. Please be safe traveling back 
to your summer homes and see you in the fall. 

 
Thanks 
Rick Schlager 
FLE HOA President 
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Message from Vince Boido 
Happenings Editor and FLE HOA Vice President 

Party Hardy Putt-Putt Results End of Regular Season 

Membership Total:    228 Players 

Low Team Average:   Pam Eilts/Dana Parker 

Low Net: (28)   Brad and Brenda Dore 

Most Hole in Ones: (6)  Pam Eilts and John & Vea Scollan 

Most Prize Money Earned: Gerry and Hannah Bruschett (250) 

Most Improved Team:  Gordan and Melanie Graes (.5 strokes) 

Most Putting Attempts:  (949) Carol Brookes/Maureen Delaney 

Sweet Sixteen: 

 #1 Pam Eilts and Dana Parker 

 #2 Dan and Marie Germain 

 #3 Jim Dill/Ginny Kreuer 

 #4 John and Vea Scollan 

 #5 Mike and Kera Reid 

 

 #6 Al and Marjorie McLean 

 #7 Ted and Sue Melonas 

 #8 Debbie Dilks and Jennifer Parris 

#9 Floyd and Sue Piepenberg 

#10 Alan and Sandy Thiese 

 

 

#11 Ed and Claire Pelc 

#12 Ron and Judy Keener 

#13 Neil and Nancy Wright 

#1 Don and Maxine Stevens 

#15 Bob Branquet and Carol Ann Belanger 

#16 Don Marynuk and Adie O’Kane 

Editorial  

In last month’s article, resident concerns were discussed.  Your advice on solving some of these problems were very 

helpful.  Three areas of concern are addressed.  Dog issues, Road Issues, and Swimming Pool which always seems to 

be an issue. 

Committees are being formed, Dog Patrol, Road Patrol, and Pool Volleyball Patrol.   

Dog Patrol:  The committee will go house to house-similar to that of a 360 degree inspection.  Dog 

breeds, weights, and proper support dog paperwork will be documented.  (See picture).   

Road Patrol:  Speeding over 15 miles per hour and not stopping at stop signs will be enforced by 

written warnings and possible monetary fines. 

Pool Volleyball Patrol:  Pool volleyball here at FLE is quite popular.  Any day that sees temperatures 

in the 80 degree range will draw a horde of enthusiastic volleyballers.  This causes a problem of overcrowding on the 

court. Beginning on April 1st the following regulations will be in effect. When the temperature reaches 79 degrees, 

split volleyball session shall take hold.  Those living in/on odd numbered lots shall play from 12:30 until 2:00 PM.  

Those in/on even numbered lots shall play from 2:01 until 3:31 PM.  This should cause an easing of overuse of the 

pool volleyball areas. 

(Continued on page 10) 
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Lending for Little Ones 

They are the best of us! They are our grandchildren and great-grandchildren. We are so blessed when these 
wonderful little ones come visit us. 

Lending for Little Ones. We are still here. People lending items to each other when little ones 

arrive. We currently have people who have signed up with a variety of items available to lend to 

people who have little ones visiting. We have such things as pack & play porta beds, strollers, high 

chairs, car seats, water flotation items for babies, water wings, bicycles and more.  

With this program, Park Residents lend their own items to each other when little ones arrive for a 
visit. Even though we have a variety of items, we still need more volunteers who are willing to lend 
items to others. Especially during the busy prime visiting time. If you are one of these people, willing to lend items 
for our Little Ones, please contact me and I’ll add you to our list. 

Or, if you are someone who has a little one arriving and need to borrow something, contact me and 
we’ll try to set you up with the needs you have. 

We will have the information about what is available posted on the bulletin board at the clubhouse. 

Those interested, please contact me at 248-459-7187 or at my email address bitel1976@gmail.com. 

Thank You,  

Cynthia Bitel 

Message from Carolyn Keithley, Social Director 

 
Our friends from the north will be heading back home within the next few weeks and some have 

already gone. Attendance is starting to dwindle at our events, but our season has been extremely 

successful. I am very happy to have served our residents as your Social Director for this past season 

and look forward to working with all of you next season. During the March HOA General meeting I 

gave my thank-you to all the wonderful volunteers who have worked with me during this past season as I will not be 

able to attend the April Meeting. Watch the calendar for our upcoming summer activities. If anyone has any ideas for 

some new summer activities, please contact me or Mike Reid. We are always looking for new things for our residents to 

do. Please be sure to check the calendar for our last scheduled activities, Ice Cream Social, Monday Night Sandwiches 

and Dinner Dances. Everyone traveling, either home or just back north for a visit, please stay safe and we will see you 

when you return in the Fall. 

Health Fair Thanks 
I would like to thank all of the volunteers, vendors and all who attended.  We had 28 vendors this year and hope to 

add a couple more next year.  One of the vendors was the Bloodmobile. They were hoping to get 13 pints of blood, 

we sent them away with 26.  So special thanks to all of the heroes who gave blood.  One Blood was so happy with the 

results they offered 2 tickets to the Strawberry Festival. The winner of those tickets was Carol Stamper. 

Next year our Health Fair with be held on February 11, 2020. Hope to see you there! 

Eileen Lane 

 



 

  Page 5  
 

Emily Haynes and Jerry Wilson 
By Judy Thiese 

It’s that time again and this month I was invited into the home of Emily Haynes where 

Jerry Wilson joined us to talk about their lives together today and their lives 

independently previously. As the saying goes, “ Behind every successful man, there stands 

an encouraging woman.” Jerry Wilson was born in Troy, New York September 20, 1933, 

an only child saying his parents saw perfection and said that was enough!. He’ll be 86 in 

September and states he is quite proud of that. Jerry attended St. Augustine Elementary 

School and went on to graduate from Lansingburg High School in 1952. Before graduating, 

he joined the Naval Reserve in 1951 but didn’t go on to active duty until 1953 in the midst of the Korean conflict.. 

Immediately after high school graduation, Jerry went to Barber School but wasn’t able to complete his apprentice 

training before he was called to duty. With his Barber schooling behind him, he was assigned first to general enlistee 

duties aboard ship but when one of the ship’s barbers retired, he was recruited to fill the slot in the Naval Barber Shop 

where he worked directly with the Supervising Barber on Duty to complete his apprentichis eship requirement and 

become a fully licensed Barber and left the Navy in 1955 as a 3rd Class Petty Officer . On departure from the Navy he 

returned to his home in Troy, New York but wasn’t able to find work in that area as it 

was primarily Italian and he was not Italian and therefore didn’t speak the language. In 

1961 he was able to open his own Barber Shop where he worked until retirement. 

Jerry’s father worked at the telephone company and bowled at the local bowling alley 

regularly. It was at the bowling alley where Jerry’s father introduced him to a co-worker, 

Doris. It was love at first sight and in 1956 they married… a marriage that lasted just 2 

days short of their 56th anniversary. Sadly Doris passed in 2012. 

Together, Jerry and Doris had four children… 2 boys and 2 girls… Keith, 62 who lives in Seffner, FL with his wife Pat. 

Keith, as many of you may remember, worked as Vice President of Brightview Landscaping and Development and 

through that company was responsible the funding for our Memorial Park. Jerry & Doris’s 2nd son Tod, works as a 

carpenter and lives with his wife Ann in Schenectedy, New York. Of the 2 girls, Kerri is the oldest and lives inTampa 

with her husband, William Fogg, daughter Ashley and son Bradford. Their 2nd daughter Traci is single, residing in 

Houston and working at Corporate Headquarters for “Charming Charlie’s” as Senior Retail Director. 

Jerry moved to Forest Lake Estates in October 1999 and remains active in our community today. Many of you might 

know Jerry as past President of FLENS for 5 years succeeded by Ralph Bechtel prior to the park sale to ELS . Upon the 

sale of the park to ELS, Jerry was recruited and eventually voted in as our 1st Vice President of our newly established 

FLE HOA. Today you might find Jerry in the kitchen, or helping out wherever he can with community events and often 

in the company of the woman in his life today, Emily Haynes. 

Jerry first met Emily at the pool, here at FLE when she invited him to join her at the FLE Saturday night dinner dance. 

That evening was followed by a 2nd invitation to join her at a patio party here at FLE. The rest is history… while 

maintaining separate residences, they are seldom apart from one another for daily events. 

Emily was born February 26, 1928 in Michigan City, Indiana, a twin sister to Zinib, who sadly passed away at age 85 in 

Ft. Lauderdale, FL. Emily was the last of 13 children weighing in at only 3 lbs. while twin sister, Zinib, was a healthy 8 lb. 

baby girl. Emily was always slight of build and as a result struggled during her public school years. Her parents 

immigrated from Beruit, Lebanon. Emily attended Arabic school where she learned the language and culture. On her 

(Continued on page 6) 
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The Sunshine 
Ladies  

 

The Sunshine Ladies will meet at the 

clubhouse on Wednesday, April 25th. 

at 11:00 before going to the Olive 

Garden for lunch. Color of the day is 

blue.  Questions or reservations 

please call Bev Heden @ 563-508-

6777. 

Thanks, Nancy Shaffer  

It’s The Last Scoop!! Come and Get It! 

 Your Final Ice Cream Social this Season 
Sunday, April 7, 2019  - 6:00 – 7:00 PM 

We have a special treat for you this evening. Come join us and listen to 
the nostalgic sounds of our very own THE CONNECTIONS. Lenore, Dana 
and Jen will sing and play familiar songs and sounds of the past. It could 
even be a sing along folks! The menu will be the usual, however, we will 
have a one or two scoop chocolate chip mint ice crème upon request or 
till gone. I would like to thank my team for all your help, time and effort 
this year and thanks to those who came to the rescue when needed. I 
appreciate everyone’s support.  

Thank you.  
Ginny  

brother’s advice, at age 20, she moved to Marine City, Michigan and took classes in Psychology there for 18 months. 

Emily worked in the parts department of Excelo Corporate Aviation and it was there she met her husband, who actually 

worked a later shift, but came in early to walk her off shift. On May 24, 1952, Emily married Carl W. Haynes. Carl worked 

as a Manufacturing Engineer at C-P-C Headquarters Design Group of B.O.C.. otherwise known at Buick, Oldsmobile and 

Cadillac. His areas of expertise were on fixture design, floor type automatic weld fixtures, side frame, robotics, design 

contact and construction follow-up. He also participated in 

numerous Pilot and Start of Production Programs including 

Geometric Dimensioning and Tolerancing Training programs. 

Together, Carl and Emily had 6 children consisting of 2 sets of twins 

and 2 single births and at one time 5 of those 6 children were under 

5 years old! Robert lives in Alameda, California with his wife Selina 

and have no children. His twin sister, Rebecca is single and presently lives at St. Pete Beach working as the St. Pete 

Beach Clerk. Charlie, 63, lives in Oregon with his wife Vera. Twins, Jerry and Joseph both live in Michigan with their 

wives, Linda and Janet. Emily Kathleen, lives in Sarasota and works in Real Estate.  

Emily and Carl also had 9 children and 10 great-grandchildren including 2 more sets of twins! Sadly, Carl, Emily’s 

husband and father of her children, passed away on September 06, 1995, after 43 years of marriage. 

When Emily and her husband first moved to FLE, Emily was not happy claiming she did not want to live in a mobile 

home park with a lot of “old” people! But Carl had retired and wanted to move to a warmer climate. Emily claims it took 

her about 2 years before she asserted herself socially. She loved the water and spent many hours poolside before 

becoming the water aerobics instructor, a position she held for 5-7 years before handing the reins to Twila and Angela 

and eventually Ruth, who continue the water aerobics program every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday in the big pool 

yet today. 

Emily and Jerry can often be seen together on the PuttPutt course or at the Saturday night dinner dances and 

participate in many of the other recreational functions here at FLE. So when you see them, say hi… they can show you 

how to have fun at FLE! 

(Continued from page 5) 
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1 Drew & Barb Park 
7 Harold & Carolyn Keithley 
10 Paul & Tracey Thorpe 
15 Nick & Donna Polinski 
16 David & Joanne Howell 
17 Ken & Carol French * John & 

Elke Bean 
19 Don & Shirley Parks 
20 Pete & Rita Deschenes 
21 David & Mary Darnold 
22 Morris & Lora Blake 
26 Robert & Marilyn Morgan 

Ernie & Audrey Ranni 
David & Nancy Marchefka 

27 Gordon & Melanie Graves 
30 Byron & Tina Stritch 

Anniversaries for April 

1 Janet Fougere 
 Darlene Timmons 
2 Phil VanOrden 
 Harriet Pershin 
 Joanne Allen 
 Lora Blake 
 Michelle Deibel  
3 Mark Heifner 
 Paul Camiller 
4 Melanie Graves 
5 Ross Sherk 
7 Don Smith 
9 Millie Quinlan 
 Annette Solmonson 
 Kurt Thiese 
10 Tom Steward 
11 Dan Stamper  
12 Liz Bilinski 

 Tom Fredrickson 
13 Julie Glenna 
14 Jackie Black 
15 Bette Keizer 
16 Dorine Gilding 
 Ray Fendick 
18 Janice Collins 
 Sherry McKenna 
 Wayne Bautel 
 Dennis Labednick 
19 John Bickerton 
 Sharon Rossell 
 Kathleen Wirsing 
 David Wright 
21 Ellen Shrontz 
22 Larry Shapiro 
 Buddy Allen 
 Linda Crooks 

23 Joe Mazzullo 
24 Judy Banack 
 Cheryl Gould 
25 Sue Piepenburg 
 Rick Mitchell 
26 Janelle Bourg 
 John Koelndorfer 
27 Donna Schommer 
 Phyllis Gamble 
28 Barb Knight 
 Fran Bond 
 Linda Chermak 
29 Dianne Bekech 
 Donna Kirktown 
 Howard Bell 

April Birthdays 

New Residents for February and March 
 

Robin Dupre    6061 Utopia Drive 

Arthur & Heidi Santano   6040 Presidential Circle 

Gwendolyn Johnson   5848 Naples Drive 

Thomas Searles    6232 Jessup Drive 

Gary & Judy Dapprich   5748 Viau Way 

Robert & Sandra Savard   5924 Benz  Drive 

Keith & Karen Nakatsu   5847 Naples Drive 

Avard & Sandra Edwards  5944 Utopia Drive 
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Announcements 

CANS FOR 

KIDS  

We collect aluminum drink 

cans to benefit CANS FOR 

KIDS .  CLEAN, EMPTY cans 

can be deposited into Blue 

barrels in the clubhouse 

area or into wagons at 6450 

Presidential Circle and 5702 

Viau Way 

PAPER RECYCLING 

Bring Paper and cardboard to 

the bins near Post Office, 

behind the white fence.  

Cardboard must be broken 

down.  NO plastic bags, no 

Styrofoam, no garbage.  

Paper and cardboard only. 

 

Glass, Plastic, Metal, Paper, 

Cardboard  

The East Pasco Transfer Station accepts 

all recyclable material.  No need to sort, 

dump all into one bin. Turn left out of 

park onto Pasco Co 54 W (becomes 

Eiland Blvd) Drive 6.9 miles, turn right 

onto 579N. (Handcart Rd) Go about 3.9 

miles, station is on right. Furniture, and 

appliances for free. TV’s are $5 or $10.  

352-521-0500  

Questions, suggestions and/or volunteers please contact Larry Shapiro 607-346-0217  LShapiro@outlook.com 

Recycling 

Shuffleboard 

 

The FLE shufflers have been very active in March with great attendance each morning and especially on our fun “Hoss Collar” days, 

being Thursday and Saturdays.  It’s been a terrific season and it is great to see many newcomers to the group.  The Wednesday 

afternoon 8 Park League is now finished. The Park shufflers enjoyed the season and hospitality of the participating parks! 

Our 8 Park tournament was a success! Thank you to everyone who volunteered to help make the tournament 

run so smoothly! Congratulations to the following winners from our Park:  Main Event - 1st Scott Kinden and 

Charlie Cull. 4th Mary Bryans and Nancy Vanderwielen.  Consolation Event - 1st Willy Vanderwielen and Davis 

Bryans. 

On March 7th we had our Fun Day followed by a delicious Pot Luck lunch! The shufflers enjoyed some fun and 

challenging games to earn individual points.  The winners were Anne Burtnick and  Nancy Vanderwielen (tied) 

and Allan McLean.  They were presented with the “Donna and Harold Kirktown” trophy!! (Pictured below) 

Some of our Snowbirds will be heading home soon and we wish them safe travels and look forward to seeing 

everyone again next winter! Shuffling will still be continuing through April each morning, Monday through Saturday.  

Davis/Mary Bryans 

Gary/Joanne McLean 
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This article was brought to you by the “Happenings” fake news department.  Don’t 

believe that everything that you read in writing to be true! 

HAPPY APRIL FOOL’S DAY!!! 

(Continued from page 3) 

Special Thanks from Mike Reid 

I want to personally thank all the volunteers who helped me with setup and 

tear down of all the tables and chairs at the 2019 Patio Party. All of you 

amazing volunteers made it seem easy. Events like this and volunteers like you 

are what makes FLE a great place to live!!  
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your future home 
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Will Do Odd Jobs 
Interior / Exterior 

 Yard Work 

 Painting 

 Home Repair 

 Gutter Clean-Out 

 Opening & Closing of Seasonal 
Homes  

 Off-Season Home & Yard 
Maintenance 

Power Washing: 
 Houses, Roofs, Sidewalks 

 

Airport & Cruise Transportation 

Tampa / St. Pete / Orlando 

Mark Matthews 
813.778.3377 

Wesley Chapel Electric, LLC 
EC 13005404 

Frank Hooker, Owner 

All your electrical needs 

813-973-1141 / 8213-713-0964 

wcelectric@verizon.net/

www.wesleychapelectric.net 

Happenings 

Please Support our 
Advertisers 
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TLC Roofing 

Call Jeremy 

813-312-4895 

 

State Certified 

#CCC1328205 
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1-800-226-0955 
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1-800-226-0955 

  

 

 

 

 

Forest Lake Estates 
Christian Fellowship Church 

 

We are a Jesus centered Bible believing Church Worship  

Service is at 9:00 A.M. Sundays in the FLE Clubhouse  

 

We have communion on the first Sunday of each month 

The Service is one hour long followed by a pastry & coffee hour 
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CONFUSED ABOUT WHO TO CALL FOR 
YOUR PEST CONTROL NEEDS? 

$30.00  

R.V. and Park Models 

$45.00 

Single Wide Mobile Homes 

$47.50  
Double Wide Mobile Homes 
Also offer $45.00 Quarterly 
spray under lawn packages 

 

WE OFFER THE SamE FRIENDLY, COURTEOUS & HIGH QUALITY WORK YOU’RE USED TO. 

SPRAYING UNDER & AROUND HOME INCLUDES:  

 Entire home crawled under and inspected for water leaks, insulation damage and most 

importantly an inspection for Termites 

 Entire underneath area treated for roaches, fire ants, and palmetto bugs (does not include 

German roaches) 

 2-3ft perimeter treatment around home 

 

Propane 
Drop tank at RV office before 11 
am, pick up after 4 pm. If after 
11 am pick up next business day 

Must pre pay inside office before tank 
will be filled 

Cannot fill tanks older than 12 

years unless they have been 

recertified and tagged 
 

Rates are as follows: 
 

20 LB Tank $15 
30 LB Tank $20 
40 LB Tank $30 

 
Price per Gallon $3.00 

CONFUSED ABOUT WHO TO CALL FOR 
YOUR PEST CONTROL NEEDS? 

$30.00  

R.V. and Park Models 

$45.00 

Single Wide Mobile Homes 

$47.50  
Double Wide Mobile Homes 
Also offer $45.00 Quarterly 
spray under lawn packages 

WE OFFER THE SamE FRIENDLY, COURTEOUS & HIGH QUALITY WORK YOU’RE USED TO. 

SPRAYING UNDER & AROUND HOME INCLUDES:  

 Entire home crawled under and inspected for water leaks, insulation damage and most 

importantly an inspection for Termites 

 Entire underneath area treated for roaches, fire ants, and palmetto bugs (does not include 

German roaches) 

 2-3ft perimeter treatment around home 

 

ATTENTION CATHOLICS 

If you are home bound or 
unable to attend weekly 
Mass and would like to 
receive Holy Communion, 
please call 

Lee Bucci—810.441.4417 

I would be happy to do this 
for our residents... 

$85 for 6 passenger limo 
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PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS, TELL THEM YOU SAW THEIR AD IN FLE 
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Ready to Cruise and More, LLC 

Ken and Carol French 

6157 Jessup Drive 

Cell: 607-423-6351 

Toll Free: 888-409-6151 

www.ReadyToCruiseAndMore.com 

email: cfrench@ReadyToCruiseAndMore.com  
 

As our website name suggests we can book cruises, but also much more. We can book you on 
an escorted tour in Europe, a resort on a warm island or any other type of travel, including 
bus trips. We can also book travel for our Canadian friends. We are a franchise of Cruise 
Planners which has over 1400 franchises in the US. This allows us the competitive pricing of 
the big agencies and websites, but with a more personal touch. We also offer travel insurance 
not only for travel we book, but for any travel plans you may have. We look forward to 
meeting you whether you book for travel with us or not. Stop by or give us call. 
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PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS, TELL THEM YOU SAW THEIR AD IN FLE NEWSLETTER 

Hair Design by Jay 

colors, hi-lites, razor cuts, styling 

beautiful accessories—handbags, jewelry, sunglasses 

863-514-3934 
38602 South Avenue    Zephyrhills FL 

Search Hair Design by Jay, Zephyrhills FL on Facebook 
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